
30th June 2020 

Prohibition of Motor Vehicles – Byways Open to All Traffic  
 
Buckinghamshire Council has made a Traffic Prohibition Order for motor vehicles on Byway 
Open to All Traffic Nos. 40 and 40A Great and Little Kimble and No. 62 Ellesborough to be 
implemented all year round. This Order prevents access for 4x4 vehicles and other motor 
vehicles; with the exception of motorcycles and quadbikes who are in receipt of a permit. 
The permits are issued by Buckinghamshire Council and expire in August each year. The 
users have to adhere to the terms and conditions listed on the application form, which can 
be found below.   
 

  



30th June 2020 

 

  
 

APPLICATION FOR PERMIT TO USE BYWAYS OPEN TO ALL TRAFFIC: 
 
Nos.40 and 40A Parish of Great and Little Kimble 
No.62 Parish of Ellesborough 
 

 

Name  
 

Address  
 

Mobile Telephone Number  
 

Telephone Number  
 

Email  
 

Driving Licence Number  
 

Vehicle make, type & 
registration number 

 

Are you a member of a club, 
organisation or company? 

 

If yes, please state which:  
 

  

I HAVE READ AND AGREE TO COMPLY WITH THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE PERMIT SYSTEM 

Signature of applicant  
 

Date of application  
 

 

Please return to row@buckinghamshire.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For office use only 
Date received  Date permit 

sent 
 Permit number  

 



30th June 2020 

Terms and conditions 

1. The use of the BOATs by permit scheme holders is permissible under the Road Traffic 
Regulation Order which is regulated by the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. Contravention 
of a Traffic Regulation Order is an offence punishable by fine and/or penalty points.  
 

2. The rider and vehicle must be fully road legel i.e. taxed, insured, licensed and holding a 
current MOT certificate.  
 

3. Both the permit and identification must be carried when using the BOATs as covered by the 
permit scheme.  
 

4. Public vehicle access is strictly limited to the routes of the BOATs only.  
 

5. If permit holders are seen off the route of the BOAT, their permit will be withdrawn. 
Additionally the police will be notified.  
 

6. Permit holder co-operation is requested in preventing deliberate acts of trespass into areas 
beside the BOATs, irresponsible vehicle use and antisocial behaviour. Please report the 
details of vehicles seen being driven irresponsibly off the route of the BOATs to the police.  


